
 

 

      Town of Edgartown  

  Fisherman’s Landing Stewardship Committee 

              Meeting Minutes  

 

       June 10th, 2022 

I. CALL TO ORDER: 

The virtual meeting of the Fisherman’s Landing Stewardship Committee (FLSC) was called to 

order at 10:04am on Friday, June 10, 2022. 

II. ROLL CALL: 

The following persons were present:  

Members: Peter Vincent, Rob Morrison, Ken Michel, Tony Mignanelli, Ed Handy, Charlie Blair 

Guests: Brian Carty, Eric Caplan, Joe Sieber, Jodi Landau 

 

III. OPEN ISSUES: 

a) Approval of the 5/20/22 minutes was postponed. 

b) Peter provided the Committee with an update on the land acquisition.  He has spoken with 

counsel and the documents are being prepared this week.  The process was impeded by Mr. 

Karp’s request to be able to veto any changes the Town proposed.  Because the land 

transfer will be the transfer of an easement that Mr. Erhardt kept for the property, and not a 

deed restriction, Mr. Karp will not be able to reject any proposed changes.  

c) The Committee discussed an email that was sent by Jane as she was not able to attend the 

meeting.  Ken asked which office would be responsible for issuing the parking permits; 

Charlie responded that Jane’s office will do that.  Mr. Sieber stated that Jane said she was 

unable to find someone to install a new fence and offered to pick up the materials to get this 

completed by next week.  Peter told Mr. Sieber to reach out to Jane directly to discuss.  Rob 

stated that the Shellfish Department is able to lend some assistance if needed.  Charlie said 

that if the Shellfish Department could help with the monitoring of the area and keep an eye 

on things that would be great.  Rob said that would not be a problem.  He should report any 

problems to Jane and she will contact the Police. 

d) The Committee then discussed an email from Steve as he was also not able to attend the 

meeting.  Peter said that Steve does not feel a chain will work and is leaning towards a gate 

at the entrance.  The Committee recognized that a gate will not happen for this season.  The 

Committee briefly discussed whether to create a turnaround area before reaching the gate as 

the driveway is on a blind corner. 

e) Mr. Caplan asked if someone who has a mooring permit is able to get more than one 

dinghy sticker.  Charlie responded that anyone who registers can get a dinghy sticker.  He 

followed up by saying that the only way to restrict the area would be to not allow dinghy 

storage there at all and make it drop-off only, however the system has been working pretty 

well – he only had to remove three vessels last fall.   

f) In closing, Charlie credited Jane with the assistance she has provided him in maintaining 

the area for 29 years and said without her, it would have been the “wild west”.  

g) The next meeting will be held on July 8, 2022. 

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.  The meeting adjourned at 10:20am. 

Minutes submitted by: Juliet Mulinare 


